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Sediment sampling from seabed at different localities 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that sediment 

samples will be taken from the seabed at different localities, starting with immediate 

effect and are to be completed by Friday 18th January 2019. 

 

The sampling shall be carried out from the workboat Goldfinder and will take place at 

points A, B, C and D, as shown on attached charts.  

 

POINT  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E)  

 

A   (chart 1)  35º 53’.026   14º 31’.231    

B   (chart 2)  35º 54’.042   14º 30’.594   

C   (chart 3)  35º 54’.516   14º 30’.310    

D   (chart 4)  36º 01’.465   14º 17’.886   

 

Owners of vessels that are moored or have a mooring in the vicinity of the above 

mentioned points are to coordinate with the contractor to shift temporary while the work 

is in progress in the area 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and slow speed when in the vicinity and to give the workboat a wide berth.  

 

They are to comply with instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on 

VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177, 211D 

 

      

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 












